NOTE NO: PNG/85/2024

The Permanent Mission of the Independent State of Papua New Guinea to
the United Nations presents its compliments to the President of the
Economic and Social Council (ECOSOC), H.E. Mr. Bob Rae, and has the
honour to refer to the Voluntary National Reviews (VNR) to be conducted
during the 2025 High-Level Political Forum on Sustainable Development
(HLPF) under the auspices of the Economic and Social Council and wishes
to inform as follows.

Papua New Guinea wishes to register its expression of interest to be
inscribed to the list of countries scheduled to present their Voluntary
National Reviews (VNR) on the Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs)
during the High-Level Political Forum on Sustainable Development under
the auspices of the Economic and Social Council in July 2025.

Furthermore, the former wishes to inform the latter that this will be Papua
New Guinea’s Second Voluntary National Review since its First Review
conducted in hybrid format during the COVID-19 period in July 2020.

The Permanent Mission of the Independent State of Papua New Guinea to
the United Nations in New York, USA, avails itself of this opportunity to
renew to the President of the Economic and Social Council (ECOSOC) the
assurances of its highest consideration.
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Cc:
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